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Message from Mr Johnson 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
It has been wonderful to have the whole school back and seeing teachers and students around 
the school and in the classrooms. Although learning continued well under lockdown, it is very 
evident that both students and staff know that school is really the place to be!  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for supporting the education of their 
children at home. It really has been a significant team effort all round.  
 
I hope everyone in our Springwood community enjoys a well earned rest over the next two 
weeks.  
 
I look forward to seeing what the Summer term has in store for us. 
 
Best wishes  
Mr A Johnson  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Message from Mr Hobbs 

 

It has been a strange half term for all of us! 
 
 

Year 11 - you have really shown your engagement throughout both the online 'Live lessons' and 

on the return to face to face lesson. 

 

The last two weeks, back in school, I set you the challenge laid out in our 'Champions' cards. 

The challenge was to hit the ground running.  

 

 attend,  

 be in uniform / equipment ready  

 to gain achievement points by engaging in lessons. 

 

As expected, once again you have risen to the challenge and excelled. 

 

Next half term those basics will be equally as important. Each subject will be set you revision 

targets and assess you on that criteria. This is the time to focus, listen and act on the advice of 

your teachers and parents. 

 

Over Easter please do take a break. Enjoy some time away from lessons, ideally away from a 

screen and keep active. 

 

Year 11, remember EVERY day matters, EVERY lesson matters. 

 

THIS IS IT! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 
YEAR 11 Parent Evening  
 
will be held via Zoom on Thursday 15th April.    
 
The system goes live for you to book your appointments on 31st March at 9am 
 

     

………………… 

 
YEAR 11 PROM 
 
We are planning to hold our Year 11 Prom on Friday 2nd July.    
 
Further details will be provided after half term. 
 
PLEASE BE AWARE: This event will not go ahead if we enter into another Lockdown phase. 
 

………………… 
 

LEAVERS HOODIES 
 
Your son/daughter will have an opportunity to purchase a Leaver’s Hoodie. 
Size samples will be available after half term.  
 
Further details will be provided after half term e.g. colour choices and prices. 

 

………………… 
 
LEAVING DATE FOR YEAR 11 
 
Many of our parents’ have asked us what date will our year 11’s leave. 
 
Mr Johnson will communicate this home to parents once the date has been confirmed 
and he has been informed. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Extra Curricular Sport 

Activities 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 11 Form Champions 

 

 

 

Have a lovely Easter break. 

 

Thank you to all of our parents 

and guardians for your 

continued support. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Join Springwood High School on Twitter 

Follow our school Twitter page @SHSKingsLynn for news, information 

and more!  Below are some examples of recent tweets. We regularly 

post on success stories across all year groups.  We currently have 2301 

followers but want more!  

 

 

 


